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He cautions, however, against an apparent "stand still" approach 
which seems to be gaining ground as the Arms Register enters its 
third year and he poses a question, still to be answered, as to 
whether the UN Register continues to represent a "step forward" 
or will be used increasingly as a "fall-back position". The 
future of this unique endeavour depends upon enhancing 
transparency in armaments in all its aspects. It is a question 
with which the United Nations General Assembly in its 49th and 
subsequent sessions will have to become more fully engaged. 
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